Welcome to Year 6!

Mrs. Hamilton and Mrs. Rose are both looking forward to working hard with you and
your parents to ensure that you make the best progress possible this year and be prepared
for your SATs. We will work together with Mrs. Fitzgerald and Mrs. Millar to ensure that

you become the best that you can be!

You will be applying for a high school place this half term — the deadline being
Saturday 31t October. You may want to look at the websites of schools you are

interested in for updates on any open evenings.

https://www .blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-

admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx

Key Information:

P.E. - You must have your full PE kit in school on Monday and Wednesday. This should
include pumps, black shorts and a white T-Shirt.

Reading — We expect you to read at least three times a week. We will be checking on a
Monday, Wednesday and Friday so your reading diary must be in on those days and

signed. If not, you will spend 10 min reading at break times on those days.
Spellings — Spellings will be tested weekly and are listed on the Year 6 page of the website.

BLT - GPS, Spelling and Maths will be done weekly in the homework exercise books.
Homework will be set on a Friday and must be returned by the following Thursday. If it
is not back on the Thursday you will need to stay in during breaks/lunches to make sure it

is completed We have also set some tasks for you to complete over the half term — please

bring them in as you complete them (some of the tasks have a due in date on them).




